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Date: May 30, 2022 

To: Chair and Members of the Brantford Heritage Committee 

From: Patrick Vusir, Planner, Long Range Planning 

Planning and Development Services 

Re: Circulation of the Heritage Impact Assessment for 167 Mount 

Pleasant Street (File PZ-14-22) for Review and Comment 

The City of Brantford has received a Zoning By-law Amendment Application for 167 

Mount Pleasant Street. The application is adjacent to 156 Mount Pleasant Street which 

is a non-designated, listed property on the City’s Heritage Register. Therefore, a 

Heritage Impact Assessment was requested to support the application. 

The Heritage Impact Assessment is being circulated to the Brantford Heritage 

Committee for review and comment. Staff provides the following recommendation to the 

Brantford Heritage Committee should it have any comments on the study: 

“THAT the following comments regarding the Heritage Impact Assessment for 

167 Mount Pleasant Street (File PZ-14-22) BE FORWARDED to Staff: 

1. __________; 

2. __________; and 

3. __________.”

Patrick Vusir, CPT 

Planner, Long Range Planning 

Planning and Development Services

Attachments: 

Heritage Impact Assessment for 167 Mount Pleasant Street, Brantford, Ontario by The 

Angrish Group. 


